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February 16, 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: School Daily Health Assessment  

Attached please find an updated COVID-19 Daily Health Assessment form. This form aligns with the 
advice from the most recent (February 4, 2021) updates for schools from the BC Center for Disease 
Control and Ministry of Education.  

Please review this form every day with your child(ren) prior to them reporting to school.   It is very 
important that any student who reports COVID-19 symptoms stay home from school.  Similar to 
previous health assessments, this form asks if your child has:  

• Any COVID-19 symptoms 

• Travelled internationally in the last 14 days 

• Been contacted and directed to stay home by public health  

BC K-12 Daily Health Tracker app 

The Ministry of Education has also created a BC K-12 Daily Health Checker app to support daily health 
checks for students. This application is free, available in both Apple and android versions, and can be 
used in place of the new VSB Daily Health Assessment form. No personal information is collected by this 
application, however, the grade range selected within the app is tracked so that the Ministry of 
Education can better understand the application usage demographics. The K12 Daily Health Check app 
can be accessed by clicking here or visiting www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck. 

As before, those experiencing symptoms of illness may also wish to use the BC Self-Assessment Tool 
“Thrive Health” by visiting  www.thrive.health/bc-self-assessment-tool . 

Thank you in advance for your support with assessing your child’s health daily and in keeping them 
home from school if they are unwell. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Sharon Vieira, Champlain Heights Annex 

Vice Principal 

http://www.k12dailycheck.gov.bc.ca/healthcheck?execution=e1s1
http://www.thrive.health/bc-self-assessment-tool

